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Report of the Bishop’s Decennial Inspection Committee 

 

The BDIC has the task of encouraging the parishes to schedule their decennial 

inspections when they come due.  We also review the inspection documents when 

they are submitted to ensure that they meet the requirements of the terms of reference. 

 

The committee assists parishes (when requested) in developing action plans for 

completion of critical items on the inspection report.  We also conduct structural 

reviews of vacant diocesan buildings and provide advice on other unique building 

issues. 

 

6 decennial inspections have been completed so far this year (4 of those were 

outstanding rom previous years).  At present, 5 inspections are overdue, and 3 are on 

the schedule to be completed this year.  11 inspections are coming due in 2017. 

 

It is the hope of the committee to become more of a resource to the parishes in 

working through the inspection process and in dealing with identified repair items. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Terry Charters 

Committee Chair 

 


